
   

 

 

 
Consumer Product Recall 

Remington Rimfire: Subsonic  
22 Long Rifle Ammunition Lot: P25HB4 

 
Use of this product may result in firearm damage and/or personal injury. 

 
Remington Ammunition has determined that a certain lot code of Remington Subsonic 22 LR 

100 pack ammunition may contain rounds with an insufficient crimp and improper powder 
charge. This issue is only associated with lot number: P25HB4.  Insufficient crimp and improper 
powder charges could cause high pressure when fired, resulting in firearm damage and/or 
personal injury. 
 

Description: Remington Subsonic 22 LR 
Index Number: S22HPA 
Part #: 21137 
Lot Code: P25HB4 

 
Lot codes are stamped along the exterior of the individual 100 pack plastic tray and along the 
exterior of the case pack.  
Examples: 

               
                     Product 100 pack with lot code          Product case with lot code 

 
If you have recently purchased any Remington Subsonic 22 LR ammunition with the specific 
lot number: P25HB4, Remington Ammunition will exchange this product at no charge. For 
questions, or to arrange for the exchange or refund of this Subsonic 22 LR ammunition, please 
contact the Remington Ammunition Customer Service staff at: 1-800-243-9700. 
 
Remington Ammunition would like to apologize for any inconveniences or concerns that this 
issue may have created for our customers.  We thank you for your continued support of 
Remington ammunition products. 
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